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At this time, the Houlton Police Department has a brief statement regarding the inquiry to outsource police and public safety communications services. I support the men and women of the Houlton Police Department, their professionalism, work ethic and superior ability to serve the residents of Houlton. I am confident that no other agency can provide the current high level of police, communication and community orientated services currently being provided. Future press releases will follow as this inquiry unfolds.
Chief Timothy B. DeLuca

